
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

19/05/2024 

Dear students, 

We're excited to announce upcoming programs organized by the Science 

Department on May 27th, 2024. These events will take place during the zero period 

in your classrooms. 

For Grades 1-4: 

"Toys from Trash" 

Create unique toys using recycled materials from home. Students will showcase their 

creations, explaining the materials used and the process of making them. 

 

 

 

For Grades 5-7: 

"Sustainable Governance" 

Students will step into the role of governors from various countries, delivering 

speeches on sustainability initiatives within their hypothetical nations. 

For Grades 8-10: 

"STEM: Trash to Treasure" 

Engage in STEM creativity by crafting projects from recycled materials. Students will 

present their creations, detailing the materials used, the construction process, and 

the scientific principles involved. 

Warm regards, 

Science Department 

The New Indian School Umm Al Quwain 

For your reference: 

Innovation from trash(toys from trash) 

https://www.pinterest.com/pin/170573904620017633/ 
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